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Health Consultation:  A Note of Explanation 
 
 

An ATSDR health consultation is a verbal or written response from ATSDR to a specific 
request for information about health risks related to a specific site, a chemical release, or 
the presence of hazardous material.  In order to prevent or mitigate exposures, a 
consultation may lead to specific actions, such as restricting use of or replacing water 
supplies; intensifying environmental sampling; restricting site access; or removing the 
contaminated material.  In addition, consultations may recommend additional public 
health actions, such as conducting health surveillance activities to evaluate exposure or 
trends in adverse health outcomes; conducting biological indicators of exposure studies to 
assess exposure; and providing health education for health care providers and community 
members. 
 
The Public Comment Period is an opportunity for the general public to comment on 
Agency findings or proposed activities for this written consultation.  The purposes of the 
comment period are to 1) provide the public, particularly the community associated with 
a site, the opportunity to comment on the public health findings, 2) evaluate whether the 
community health concerns have been adequately addressed, and 3) provide ATSDR with 
additional information.  There will be a time period for written comments, which will run 
until October 1, 2007.  Please address correspondence to the health assessor for this site: 
 Christina Bush, Toxicologist 
 Michigan Department of Community Health 
 Division of Environmental Health 
 P.O. Box 30195 
 Lansing, Michigan 48909 
Or you may submit your comments via e-mail to bushcr@michigan.gov. 
 
The conclusions and recommendations presented in this health consultation are the result 
of site-specific analyses and are not to be cited or quoted for other evaluations or health 
consultations. 
 

You May Contact ATSDR TOLL FREE at 
1-888-42ATSDR 

or 
Visit our Home Page at:  http://www.atsdr.cdc.gov 
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